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Biz.Reines  biz@reines.org or  

From: NETGEAR Security 
<security@e.netgear.com>

Sent: Thursday, August 13, 2020 10:04 AM
To: biz@reines.org
Subject: Important Security Firmware Update from 

NETGEAR

 

V I E W  O N L I N E  
 

 

 

We've Enhanced Your Product's Security. 
Please Update to the Latest Firmware.  

Your product has the following updates available:  

R8000 

Learn how to update here  

Latest firmware version: v1.0.4.58 
 

 

Use the Nighthawk App to update your firmware  
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If you don't have an iOS or Android capable device, visit this page. 

 

Watch this video to learn more: 

 

 

 
For more information about the security enhancements, please visit our Security Advisory 
Page and enter your model number in the Security Advisory Search box, then press Enter.  

 

 

 
 

This message was intended for biz@reines.org.  
 
NETGEAR, 350 E. Plumeria Dr., San Jose, CA 95134 
 
To ensure you receive our emails, please add reply@e.netgear.com to your address book. 
 
NETGEAR, the NETGEAR logo and Nighthawk are trademarks and/or registered trademarks of 
NETGEAR, Inc. and/or its subsidiaries in the United States and/or other countries. Other brand 
names mentioned herein are for identification purposes only and may be trademarks of their 
respective holder(s). Information is subject to change without notice. 
 
©2020 NETGEAR. All Rights Reserved.  
 

 

 
 


